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All About Magnets  
By:  Ms. Cunningham 

  

 

The third graders in Room 333 visited 

several first and second grade 

classrooms to read their own Magnets 

Books!  After learning about 

magnets, the third graders wrote an 

informational book. They worked 

very hard and wrote several 

paragraphs about what magnets are, 

where to find them, and how they 

work. Then, they read their own 

books to the other students. First and 

second graders got to ask the third 

graders questions. The third graders 

reported that they understood how 

hard it was to be an author and teach 

others.   All students had a wonderful 

time!  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanksgiving Cards 
      ​ By:  Ms. Hurley 
  

Every Thanksgiving The Bread of Life 

organizes, "Don't be Alone on 

Thanksgiving Day". Volunteers come 

to pack up meals at Malden High 

School to deliver to the elderly and 

homeless living in our town as well as 

Everett and Chelsea.  They also invite 

people to go to Malden High and have 

their food to be in the company of 

others during the holiday. This year 

volunteers are looking to feed around 

1,000 people!  

 

The Beebe is working with the Bread 

of Life to create Thanksgiving Cards to 

be sent with the meals they are 

cooking. ​Students are so excited to 

create  Thanksgiving Cards to wish 

people well and a very Happy 

Thanksgiving!  Awesome job Beebe 

Students! 

 
 
 
 

    Beebe’s Mascot 
                  By:  Kyleigh  

 

At the end of each month, we hold 

PBIS assemblies at the Beebe 

School. These events are great and 

gets everyone into the school 

spirit. Teachers give out Bulldog 

Bucks when they see that students 

are being kind, responsible, 

accepting of others, helping other 

students out, and many other 

respectful qualities.  The Bulldog 

bucks that students’ receive go in 

students’  homeroom bucket.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 At the end of the month, the school 

counts all the bucks up for each class 

to find out who has the most Bulldog 

bucks in each grade! The assembly 

has raffle winners for each grade and 

whoever gets picked chooses a prize 

from the table. The prizes were Beebe 

shirts, pajama pants, backpacks, 

pencil cases and much more!!! They 

pick a couple of students for table 

prizes and then they pick someone for 

a Pisa Pizza gift card!! If that wasn't 

enough, they pick 10 kids for panera 

gift cards as well! All the prizes and 

fun gets the students really excited! 

Finally, at the recent assembly the 

school revealed the name of the 

Bulldog mascot ...the name of the 

Bulldog is Bruce! It was a great 

ending to the Beebe assembly! Nice 

work staff and students!

 

Kindness Day 
By:  Elina and Jarita 
 
November 13 was world kindness day. 

Every grade paused for kindness from 

10:00 to 10:40. Here are some 

acts of kindness that happened in each 

of the grades at the Beebe School. The 

kindergarten classes asked students to 

illustrate a book. The 1st graders drew 

themselves in a frame performing an 

act of kindness. The 2nd and 3rd 

graders wrote a kindness story about 

how someone was kind to them. Grade 

4 and 5 students’ wrote their name and 

one act of kindness they pledged on a 

paper strip. Then they connected the 

strips to make  a “kindness chain.” The 

6th grade made a kindness vocabulary 

page and a kindness A to Z task. The 

7th grade students created a comic 

strip. The comic demonstrated a 

character they made of themselves as a 

kindness hero. Their comic strips could 

then later be shared with students in 

younger grades. Finally, in 8th grade 

students  illustrated a kindness quote. 

Great Job showing Kindness Beebe 

Students! 
 

 
 
 

Winners of Terracycle 
By: Ms. Kotowski 

Congratulations to Mrs. Hurley 

and Ms. Spayne for collecting 97 

Little Bite pouches this quarter. 

Our fabulous student aspiration 

team will provide their class with 

an extra recess next week as part 

of the incentive program. 

 

We will begin our next collection 

program starting December 2nd, 

so please continue to collect and 

record your data on the Little Bites 

Google sheet.  If you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. Thank you for helping 

to make our planet a little 

brighter!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




